
Dunlap High School Music & Theater Boosters Meeting 

June 7, 2022 

Attendance:  

Board Members present:  

Officers: Ken Erdman, Julie Dorothy, Seth Davis,  

Committee Chairs: Jenni Paustian, Amy Bloms, Jenny Carmean, Sarah Kammerer,  

Geoff Kammerer 

Directors in attendance: Jen Reece 

Others in Attendance: Angie Mitchell, Sandy Kostouros  

7:01 Ken Called meeting to order 

Officer Reports: 

Secretary’s Report: Read over minutes. No changes. Seth motioned to approve 
the Secretary’s report and Jenni P. seconded the motion. Motion carried.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Read over report. Seth reported $27K balance in total at the 
end of May.  There was an approximate $165 income from a recent Panchero’s 
restaurant night.  Allotment from the chaperone finds covered sunshade 
purchase for the chorus trip.  

Seth has created a rough draft of the Treasurer’s report to transition to Geoff 
Kammerer taking over as Treasurer.  

No changes to the report. Julie motioned to approve the Treasurer’s report and 
Geoff seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

Vice President’s Report: Thank you to outgoing Booster’s Officers Seth and Tanya.  
Appreciation to Ken for commitment to carry on another year as President. 

President’s Report:   

 Will remain another year as President, thank you for keeping me but this 
will be it ѮѯѰѱ 

 



Director Reports:  

Band- (report given by Sarah) 

 Marching Band show has been announced and prop prototypes are 
being worked on.  Everyone is very excited. 

 There will be a Band trip to Florida/Disney next year.  Jen Reece 
hinted that it will likely be over Spring Break and that Group Interp 
contest is set for the week before, so no conflict.  

Orchestra- (report given by Amy) no report  

Theater- (report given by Sandy) 

 Fall play will be A Murder is Announced  
 Winter musical will be Cinderella 
 Angie M will contact Mrs Iadipaolo to confirm if she is handling 

Group Interp contest next year. 

Chorus- (Jen Reece) 

 Thank you for the Chorus Trip support! So fun to enjoy the kids 
without the stress of school. Some surprises and fun impromptu 
performances along the way and lots of memories made.  Came 
home with 6 of the 32 cases of water.  Jen will send a reminder to 
send pictures for the Bob Rogers Picture Portal.  

Committee Reports: 

Band- none 

Orchestra- none 

Theater- none 

Chorus – none 

Public Relations – none 

 

 



Fundraising – Amy has a restaurant night organized with Knuckles for June 14th, 
Jenni P to share a post via social media.  

Jen Reece suggested boosters look into Krispy Kreme sales or Casey’s pizza cards, 
good money makers that Chorus will not be pursuing this year. 

Jenni P suggested looking into selling 50/50 raffle tickets at a DHS football game 
or volunteering for concession stand sales.  Ken will check with Athletic 
Department how many volunteers would be needed to sell tickets, potentially at 
the first game August 26th.  

Special Events – none  

Old business-none 

New business-  

Proposed Slate of Officers and Board Positions for 2022-2023 DHS Music & 
Theater Boosters: 

Ken Erdman – President   Julie Dorothy – Vice President 

Angie Mitchell – Secretary  Geoff Kammerer – Treasurer 

Jenny Carmean – Chorus Liaison Amy Bloms – Orchestra Liaison 

Sandy Kostouros – Theater Liaison Jenni Paustian – Public Relations 

Sarah Kammerer – Band Liaison 

Open – Fundraising Chair   Open – Special Events Chair 

Julie motioned to approve the 2022-2023 slate and Amy seconded the motion. 
Motion carried.  

Next Zoom meeting Tuesday, September 6th @ 7pm    

Julie motioned to adjourn the meeting and Geoff seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. Meeting adjourned 7:48 

  

Respectfully Submitted, Julie Dorothy 

DHS Music Boosters Vice President, 2021-2022 


